Dear girls, parents and guardians,

I hope this letter finds you all well. Here we are at the second last week of June already. What an incredible few months have passed.

I continue to be so impressed by all the work you're sending in your emails. I really do appreciate the fabulous efforts that so many of you are going to! Well done. Please feel free to send on more of your work the coming week to <a href="mailto:4thclass@stpatricksgirls.net">4thclass@stpatricksgirls.net</a>.

I have selected a menu of activities around the theme of the **Olympics**. You can choose some of these activities to do.

Remember, the **Boredom Busters** section of the school website has lots of extra ideas and fun activities for you to do at home too.

Take care and stay safe,

Kind regards,

Ms. Healy